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IMPORTANT

Upon receiving a 'Safety Alert', mine, quarry and alluvial mining operators
are urged to check their own installations to identify and eliminate similar
hazards. Please also disseminate the safety alert as wide as possible within the
mining and quarry industry to get these safety messages out.




We do not know the circumstances or causes of the accident, however the
company, and WorkSafe, are conducting thorough investigations that will
hopefully provide learnings for the extractives sector.

In the interim, this tragedy is a timely reminder for us all to ensure we are
engaging with our workers to identify hazards and particularly fatal hazards,
assess the risk of our workers being harmed by these hazards, and
implementing critical controls to eliminate the risk of a fatality or serious injury.

We recommend that all sites review tipping procedures and practices,
particularly in relation to on-road trucks operating in quarries. You need to
ensure that:

e all trucks tip on firm, stable and level ground

¢ when tipping onto stockpiles, that you tip short and push up with a loader. This
will reduce the risk of the rear wheels backing onto the stockpile

e trucks need to avoid jack-knifing when tipping as this can put the cab into the
fall zone of the tipper body

e maintenance of on-road trucks takes into account the harsh conditions
experienced in a quarry or mine

e all workers are trained in safe operating procedures

e regular workplace inspections are conducted to ensure that risk controls are in
place and are effective.

Let’'s work together to keep ourselves and our workers safe.




DISCLAIMER

The Safety Alerts are designed to promote health and safety standards within the New Zealand minerals
industry.

It is entirely the user's responsibility to ensure that their practices comply with all legal requirements, and
users of the Safety Alerts acknowledge that MinEx has no responsibility or liability whatsoever in relation
to the contents of the Safety Alerts or in respect of anything done or not done in reliance on the Safety
Alerts and MinEx makes no warranty as to its accuracy and completeness.

If you wish to no longer receive these Safety Alerts, please email office@minex.org.nz stating
UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line or alternatively you can click unsubscribe in the line below.

Please advise the email addresses of other persons who you believe would like to receive these Safety
Alerts

Our mailing address is:
MinEx Health & Safety Council Inc
Ground Level, 93 The Terrace
PO Box 10-668
Wellington, 6021
New Zealand

Add us to your address book
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